<u>Maths</u>

This week we have been using different tools to measure items around the school

Topic

This week we have been practising and making props for our Christmas show

Chestnut class

Reminders

Please remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. Our library day is Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. Our performance is Wednesday please complete the form and send back to school. Have a good weekend

English

This week we have been looking at scripts and practising our performance

Head teacher awards

Well done to Erika for gaining the head teacher award.

Well done to Harry for gaining the head teacher award

Well done to Lewis for gaining the being safe award